
 

 

 

Purpose: 

To protect and enhance our indoor air quality and to contribute to the health and well-being of all 
employees, students and visitors. 

 

Policy: 

Smoking is prohibited in all of the enclosed areas within the University buildings.  This includes common 
work areas, classrooms, conference and meeting rooms, private offices, hallways, eateries, stairs, 
restrooms, and all other enclosed facilities.  Smoking is prohibited in all university issued vehicles.  
There are designated smoking areas outdoors, where disposal receptacles are located.  
 
While the University makes these areas available to smokers, it in no way has any legal responsibility to 
do so. No additional breaks are allowed to any employee who smokes. Finally, smokers and users of 
tobacco products must dispose of the remains in the proper containers. This helps to keep a neat and 
clean environment for all employees, students and visitors. 
 
The tobacco-free policy, which prohibits the use of all tobacco products inside the University buildings 
and on the North Haven Campus, including parking areas. (traditional cigarettes, e-cigarettes, chew, 
pipes, cigars, etc.) 
 
Effective fall 2012, North Haven Campus will be completely tobacco free.  This is inclusive of all buildings 
and the grounds.  There will be no designated smoking areas.  

 

 


